Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Espino Devine, Catalina [espino@chevron.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2013 9:15 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health; 'Walter Sprague'

Cc: 'Ralston, Ed C.:"; 'Dennis Dettloff'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: UNOCAL #5043, 449 Hegenberger Road, Oakland, CA Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000219
Attachments: RE: RO0000219 - Unocal 5043, 449 Hegenberger Rd

Dear Mr. Nowell:

As | stated in my June 25, 2013 email (attached); it is my understanding that Chevron is not
involved with the environmental project associated with this site. P lease remove me from the
distribution list regarding future communications for this site.

Thank you,

Catalina Espino Devine
Project Manager

Chevron Environmental Management Company
6001 Bollinger Canyon Rd., Room 5345

San Ramon, CA 94583

Tel 925 790 3949

E-mail espino@chevron.com

This e-mail transmission, and any documents, files, or previous e-mail messages attached to it, may contain confidential information.
If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that
any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of any of the information contained in or attached to this transmission is STRICTLY
PROHIBITED. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately notify us by email (espino@chevron.com) and
destroy the original transmission and its attachments without reading them. Thank you.

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health [mailto:Keith.Nowell@acgov.ord]

Sent: Monday, July 29, 2013 2:20 PM

To: 'Walter Sprague'

Cc: Espino Devine, Catalina; 'Ralston, Ed C.:'; 'Dennis Dettloff'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: [CVX_WARNING: MESSAGE ENCRYPTED]JUNOCAL #5043, 449 Hegenberger Road, Oakland, CA Fuel Leak Case
No. RO0000219

Dear Mr. Sprague,

Attached is a copy of Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) letter of June 21, 2013 for the Fuel Leak Case No.
RO0000219, UNOCAL #5043, 449 Hegenberger Road, Oakland, California, The letter included a request of proposed
dates for scheduling a meeting with you and your consultant to be held at the ACEH office. Please provide ACEH with a
schedule containing times/dates by August 13, 2013. Please submit your schedule to ACEH (Attention: Keith Nowell). If
you have any questions or concerns regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-6764 or
send me an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.

Sincerely,



Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




